
Kasaan Board Report for the month of February 2024. 
 
Kasaan School has been doing a lot of fun activities this month. Kids are very excited to 
get out and enjoy the sun and nicer weather.  
 
Elementary students are exploring the science of nature by planting seeds and 
experimenting with leftover food scraps from the kitchen.  Students are taking seeds left 
from lunch food scraps and getting them to grow in our classroom propagation seed 
starter.  Our middle school students have been also studying propagation of 
nonvascular, vascular and root systems by gathering tree cuttings and experimenting to 
start the cutting in water solution. 
 

 
  

 
 
 
Due to the lack of nutrients in the 
soil on our Island, students are 
learning about the importance of 
composing scrap food, dead plant 
life, and using worms and other 
insects to break down food into 
usable good plant food.    
 
 
  



One interesting and hard to see 
activity (for some of our students) this 
month was the dissection and 
processing of a sea 
seal.  OVK  invited our middle and 
high school students to participate in 
the processing of a sea seal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In our elective classes, our students are completing their model shed and learning about 
all aspects of old and modern construction processes.   
 

 
 
 
 
  



For Valentine’s Day this year our students made some awesome, creative Valentine’s 
boxes. Our students are very talented art students. I wish I could get them to enter 
some art shows.  
 
 

 


